
            
 

 
 
 

 
       

September 17, 2012 
 
 
 
The Honorable Richard Bloom 
Mayor, City of Santa Monica 
1685 Main Street 
Santa Monica, CA 90407 
 
Dear Mayor Bloom: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter to Chairman Allison Macfarlane dated August 21, 
2012, regarding safety concerns at the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station.  
 
A response is under preparation which will be forwarded to you shortly. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

     /RA/ 
 
Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
 

 
 
 


